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Submission: Please find attached the agenda from the latest Mid Coast Water meeting. Mid Coast has a GLC councillor on its
board. Carol MacCaskie who was "elected"” with 8 votes.

Even with the NSW government putting forward hundreds of thousands of dollars in funding for water security Mid Coast has
rejected the funding. Instead sticking with their 30 year plan of no water of sewer for thousands of people less than 200kms
from the biggest city in Australia. If only we were a remote aboriginal community!!! Very limited to no mobile phone reception.
Very limited to no digital TV reception. No water or sewer for at least 30 years.

In what alternate reality is this a fit future? Please act on the wishes of the people of the southern area of GLC and amalgamate
us with Port Stephens council so we have some chance of a future.
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